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SB 492 – Relating to support provided to parents with disabilities 
 

 
SB 492 clarifies state policy around child reunification, stating that child and family 
reunification services will be provided in such a way that parents and guardians with 
disabilities will receive services and opportunities equal to those provided to individuals 
without disabilities. 
 
The bill, preliminary staff measure summary, and fiscal impact statement are available on 
the Oregon Legislative Information System (OLIS). The measure previously had hearings in 
the Senate Committee on Human Services on February 12 and 26, 2019. The bill has a 
minimal fiscal impact. No changes to the bill are being recommended by LFO. 
 
Final Subcommittee Action 
 
LFO recommends that SB 492 be moved to the Ways and Means Full Committee. 
 

MOTION:  I move SB 492 to the Full Committee with a do pass recommendation.  
(VOTE) 
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Full Committee: ____________________________________ 
 
House Floor: ____________________________________ 
 
Senate Floor: ____________________________________ 


